October 1, 2014

Lady Garr,

We, the Wiccan community here at Petersburg Low, would like to thank you
very much for the time, effort and inspiration that you gave to us with your
recent visit. Your Mabon service and words of wisdom were the highlight of our
season and a real blessing from above. Many of us had not ever had the
opportunity to experience a ritual on the outside, and for those you brought
hope and inspiration. The rest of us enjoyed being reminded that we are still
part of a bigger circle, even in here.

So we just wanted to send you a note thanking you and 7our fellowship at
Mother Earth Ministries, for all the work and effort that you put forth, not
just the small kindness you showed our circle with your visit. Please remember
us fondly to outside circles. Their blessings and energy would go a long way to
help us feel less jsolated, and who knows! They might come and visit us too!

We look forward to using your song sheet and the other examples you left
for us with your teachings. We feel truly blessed by your visit and the echo of
the goddess that you brought with you into our circle.

Thank you again for your time, and know that you are very welcome by our
circle, should you ever find your path turning in this direction again.

Bleesed Be.

The Wiccan Circle
at Petersburg Low




